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11th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Children and Parents 
 
This year Oasis Don Valley will be raising money for Red Nose Day! 
 
We are going to have: 

 

A non-uniform, wear red, fancy-dress kind of day 
Friday 15th March 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Red Nose Day first started in 1985 by Richard Curtis and Sir Lenny Henry after seeing the 
famine in Ethiopia. It was set up to end child poverty by funding different programmes to 
help keep children safe, healthy, and educated. Different celebrities come together to raise 
money and awareness for disadvantaged children. 
 
All ages take part in different activities/challenges to raise money for red nose day. 
 
Red nose day helps us to understand that some people are less fortunate than others. It 
makes us aware of the struggles some children face in the UK and it encourages everyone 
to get involved and raise money to help others.  

 
We will also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils explore 
the issues facing young children across the world, and how the money we raise can help. 
We will link this to our 9 habits of being compassionate and considerate.  
 
We really appreciate your support by bringing in a donation to help Oasis Don Valley raise 
lots of money for Red Nose Day.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Dunning 
Personal Development Lead  
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Competition Time – 
Design your own Red Nose Day t-shirt. 

To be handed in to class teachers by Wednesday 13th March. Every 
class will have a winner! Good Luck 😊 

 


